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Ann,

Here is an additional document for the July 12 plat committee meeting for Tide View Heights #2.
Is there a folder on the S drive that | should put files in for future desk packet items?

Thanks,

Scott Huff

Platting Manager

(907) 714-2212 (Direct)
(907) 714-2378 (Fax)

KENAI PENIMNSULA BOROUGH )
144 North Binkley Street /
Soldotna, Alaska 99669 [~

PUBLIC RECORDS LAW DISCLOSURE: This email and responses to this email may be subject to provisions of
Alaska Statutes and may be made available to the public upon request. (® Please consider the environment
before printing this email.
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Huff, Scott

From: Russell, Pamela J (DNR) <pamela.russell@alaska.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 10:32 AM

To: Huff, Scott

Cc: Blackwell, Jack D (DNR); Beutel, Dan E (DNR); cpadgettak@gmail.com
Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Tide View Heights Plat-Padgett Conservation Easement

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when responding or
providing information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, know the
content is safe and were expecting the communication.

Good Morning Scott,

State Parks has reviewed the conservation easement on Kenai Peninsula parcel 04904098. It has been
determined that you can add property into the conservation easement agreement, but you cannot take away. | have
also reached out to the landowners and once the plat and title information has been completed, they will be drafting an
addendum to the current conservation easement agreement to add the additional property.

Let me know if you need anything else.
Thanks again for catching this.

Pamela Russell

Div. of Parks and Outdoor Recreation
Natural Resource Specialist III

514 Funny River Road

Soldotna, AK 99669

907-714-2471






